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e held a HARP workshop together with 
some smaller kids from Sunday school. 

Our motto was "Breathe the Love of God" 
taking the opportunity to make a reflection on 
the year 2013 and prepare for the upcoming 
Foundation Day and the Day of Heavenly Parent. 

Present were 16 children divided into two 
groups one between 6 and 11 years and another 
between 12 and 16 years old. 

We had conferences, games, rehearsals for the 
Christmas party, sharing after Sunday service, 
group prayer, spending time with family around 
the campfire eating marshmallows and 
opportunity to go around the city of Lisbon and 
see Christmas lights and a circus of light. 

In the end we spent a good bit together to 
breathe God's love. 

Merry Christmas to everybody from Portugal. 

Sérgio Neto, National Leader for Portugal
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